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Comment Submitted:

Subject- Knight Ranch Road Solar Panel Project 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am a member of the off-road racing community and I participate in events that take place in OHV recreation area that will be
negatively affected by the proposed land closures. Land Closures are negatively affecting my hobbies at an amazing rate. I can only
hope that another section of land can be used to satisfy this companies needs. It only seems fair that this land was set aside for the
OHV community and it should remain that way. We are already restricted to specific areas on which we can use our off-road
vehicles. Please consider another area for your project. 

Knight Ranch Road Solar Panel Project 
Sincerely 
Kyle Danielson 


